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urbanrenewal - Re Transport interchange Wickham

From: Con Megalos <cmegalos@megapacific.com.au>

To: "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/12/2013 2:43 PM

Subject: Re Transport interchange Wickham

To all concerned well done on moving forward with some courageous decisions for the greater benefit of all of
Newcastle.

We who agree with the decisions made are sometimes guilty of not letting you all know how satisfied

we are with your decisions.

Thank you very much and once again WELL DONE.

Con Megalos
Director
Mega Pacific Pty Ltd.



